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BUFFALO, NY – Blaine S. Schwartz, a partner at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, was recently re-elected vice
president of the Buffalo Jewish Federation board of directors.  
 
For more than a century, the Buffalo Jewish Federation has been at the center of the Jewish community. Guided by
Jewish values, the Buffalo Jewish Federation convenes, inspires, collaborates, leads and enriches the Jewish
community locally, in Israel and around the world. 
 
At Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman, Mr. Schwartz practices in the firm’s real estate practice group. He brings a
wealth of experience to the firm’s commercial real estate clients and regularly negotiates complex real estate
agreements and sophisticated loan documents in addition to efficiently and creatively structuring, negotiating and
documenting all types of commercial real estate transactions.  He also serves as Chairman of the Board of Directors
for Jewish Family Service of Buffalo & Erie County.  
 

About Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman:
For over 50 years, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP has served the legal needs of a wide range of clients
regionally, nationally and internationally. With offices in Buffalo, NY; Albany, NY; Burlington, Ontario; Chicago, IL;
Jacksonville, FL; New York City, NY; Ponte Vedra Beach, FL; and Washington, D.C. More than 100 attorneys provide
counsel to businesses, corporations and individuals in 27 practice areas.
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